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Wednesday Trip Day
As we are unfortunately losing our Gentleshaw before and after school club from February Half Term 
we are not going on a trip on the Wednesday as we have a lot to sort out over at Gentleshaw. Before 
handing the club over to the school.

New Online Booking System
We have now moved onto a new online booking system where you can book your child in and pay 
online, you will need to register your child on the system before they attend the club so that they 
appear on the registers, if you have any issues please feel free to contact us for help.
To register your child please visit: www.Jozonekidsclub.schoolipal.co.uk

Our February Holiday Club will be held at 
St Joseph’s and St Theresa’s in Burntwood

Monday 18th –Friday 22nd February 2019

Food Around the World
Each day during Half Term we will be visiting a different country:
Monday: We will be going off to China
Tuesday: Exploring Mexico
Wednesday: Staying in England
Thursday: Travelling to India
Friday: Visiting Italy

Each day we are going to be doing lots of different activities based around each of these countries.

Friday Lunch
As we will be visiting Italy we are going to be making our own pizzas to enjoy at lunchtime.

Contact Details
Head Office: 01543 897980     Mobile: 07966282431 

Email: Jozone.office@googlemail.com Website: www.jozonekidsclub.co.uk

Staff working this Holiday Club
Jo Crabtree-Managing director                Helen James-Shift manager
Katy McMulkin- Shift manager                Amy Harris-Childcare practitioner
Louise Paskin-Childcare practitioner      Fay Lindsay-Childcare practitioner

Prices
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